
 TO:            Dr. Charles Johns 
 FROM:     Dr. Rosanne Williamson 
 RE:            2021-2022 School Year Closing Date 
 DATE:       May 9, 2022 

 Recommendation 
 I recommend that the Board of Education approve the  final 2021-2022 school year 
 calendar. 

 Background 
 The final school calendar is to be submitted to the Regional Office of Education no later 
 than the last day of school. 

 Included in our annual school year calendar are five “emergency days” intended to be 
 used if an emergency, usually weather-related, compels us to close both of our schools 
 and extend the school year. Each year the Board of Education is asked to revise the 
 school calendar by deleting the unused emergency days and thereby establishing a new 
 closing date. 

 The end-of-year calendar is as follows: 

 The final day for seniors will continue to be Friday, May 27, 2022, and graduation will 
 remain Sunday, June 5. 

 For students in grades 9, 10, and 11, the final day of school will be Thursday, June 2. The 
 final day of work for teachers is Friday, June 3 based on a 183-day contract. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IW-HIXmMW5YgNWoqIErwIfNF5vv3wUuq/view?usp=sharing
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